
Animals 

 

No animal is kept as a pet at Mogghill.  If a topic on  ‘Our pets’ is timetabled, 

parents are informed of visiting animals, and children’s allergies and 

anxieties are checked beforehand, and their cultural and religious practices 

respected.   

 

Children and pets will be closely supervised and the children made aware of 

the need to handle the animals carefully and quietly so as not to excite 

animal or child.  No child will be made to hold or come into close contact with 

an animal it does not willingly want to. 

 

The washing of hands will be done immediately after handling the animal. 
 


